
A.G. Tamara Miller Addresses Drumright Club

At Friday’s meeting, Assistant District Governor, Tamara Miller, addressed our club. Rotary

Club of Drumright was assigned to Tamara on July 1st, 2011 when new officers were installed

across Rotary International’s hierarchy. Tamara currently assists our club, and the Rotary Clubs

of Bristow and Sapulpa.

Pictured L - R: Dick Seeberger, Kay Murphy, Judge Charles Woodson

Tamara visits each of her clubs regularly to ensure the club’s district needs are met. Friday, she

discussed the up-coming District Conference being held in Tulsa, September 22nd – 25th. In our

district, there are eighty-one clubs from the corners of Oklahoma, Arkansas, Kansas and

Missouri. Rotary Club of Drumright was chartered in 1918 and was the 11th club established in

Oklahoma. Since Rotary’s mission is Service Above Self, attending district conference is

important in order to share and receive new ideas - ideas that can be implemented into

communities large and small, for the benefit of all.

This year at District Conference, each club will have a show and tell table to showcase their

activities over the last year. Drumright Rotary Club is taking a scrapbook created by Rotarian

and Immediate Past President, Cleta Cobble, displaying community events from Drumright.

Drumright Rotary is proud to be in Drumright and we want to share our wonderful community

with others.

Our club had a dear friend and colleague attend our meeting on Friday. Rotarian and Retired

District Judge, Charles Woodson, visited from his home club of Sand Springs. Judge Woodson



used to be a member of the Rotary Club of Drumright when he lived in Drumright many years

ago.

New Rotarian, Kay Murphy, gave her Rotary Classification speech. Kay is from Drumright and

is very involved in the community. Kay is following in her father’s footsteps as a Drumright

Rotarian and is proud to continue the Rotary tradition.

Please join us at Friday’s meeting hosted by Rotarian, Greg Roberts, and his guest of honor,

Jamie Osterhout, with Pacer Energy. Jamie will be discussing the oil flow from Cushing.

If you are interested in becoming involved in Drumright Rotary Club, or if your high school

child(ren) would like to be a involved in our Rotary Interact Club, please contact us on our

FaceBook page, Drumright Rotary Club or go to our website

www.wix.com/drumrightrotary/drumrightrotary.

Written by Jena Drake, Rotarian


